GCCC Meeting Minutes

December 11, 2014

The GCCC was called to order and opened in prayer by Chairman Pro Tem Wood. Chairman
Cobble would be about thirty minutes late. Secretary Houser read the minutes from the December 04
meeting.

Commissioner Waddle made a motion to accept the minutes.

Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion.

The GCCC voted unanimously to accept the minutes.

Commissioner Davenport presented a draft of Article 9 concerning ethics. Commissioner
Davenport had two different drafts. One draft had the Greene County Trustee as the chairman of the

Ethics Committee and one draft without naming a chairman.

Secretary Houser made a motion not to have the trustee as chairman of the Ethics Committee.
Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion.

GCCC has discussion on this item.

Secretary Houser amended his motion to adopt the draft of Article 9 that did not name who
must be chairman of the Ethics Committee.

Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion.

The GCCC voted unanimously to use this draft.

Chairman Cobble arrives and begins chairing the meeting.

The GCCC made a few corrections on Article 9.

Secretary Houser made a motion to accept Article 9.

Commissioner Davenport seconded the motion.
The GCCC voted unanimous to approve Article 9.

The GCCC discussed asking for an extension and getting members of the GCCC to address the
County Commission.

Commissioner Claiborne presented a draft of Article 8 concerning education.

The GCCC worked through most of Article 8 and will resume work on December 18.
Chairman Pro tem Wood made a motion to adjourn.

Commissioner Davenport seconded the motion.
The GCCC voted unanimously to adjourn.



